
  
 

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, 
UTILITIES & CORPORATE SERVICES 

Dealt with on September 10, 2018 – SPC on Environment, Utilities & Corporate Services 
City Council – September 24, 2018 
Files. CK. 7800-1 
Page 1 of 1  
 

 

Contract Approval – Heavy Grit and Sludge Disposal 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the Administration enter into an agreement with Loraas Landfill for the 

disposal of heavy grit and sludge from the City’s Biosolids Handling Facility at a 
cost of $785,887.99 (including taxes);and 

2. That Purchasing Services authorize the appropriate purchase order. 

 
History 
At the September 10, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & 
Corporate Services meeting, a report from the A/General Manager, Transportation and 
Utilities dated September 10, 2018 was considered. 
 
Attachment 
September 10, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Transportation and Utilities. 


